
A Merry and Bright Christmas Season at All Saints 
What a delightful December it was here at All Saints Neighborhood!  Beautiful decorations, beloved Christmas 
carols, fabulous parties and priceless visits with friends and family made our hearts full.  It’s always a little sad to 
see the Season come to an end.  But as another New Year begins, we take a moment to remember the joys and 
blessings of 2024 and express heartfelt thanks to our residents, families, staff members and volunteers for being 
part of our All Saints family.  We wish you all a healthy and happy 2025!   
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Recognizing Our Dedicated Staff Members 
Staff parties were held in December, and ElderSpan Management President David 
Griffin thanked everyone for their continuing care and dedication throughout the 
past year.  Staff members celebrating milestone anniversaries were also recognized: 

Thank you to Tommy and his brother, James, for delivering 
cookies to the assisted living residents.  Tommy has been 
doing this since December 2021 (right pic), when 4th 
grade students at St. Francis Xavier in Cross Plains were 
encouraged to perform an act of kindness during the days 
of COVID.  Tommy organizes this cookie drive with his 
neighbors in remembrance of his great-grandma who used 
to live at All Saints and loved cookies.  

Delivering Cookies & Smiles 

3 Years – Beth B., Don B., Ian C.,  
Megan C., Taylor F., Addie S., 
Amber V., Lora V., Chee Y.
We appreciate all our staff members!

Sharing Tidings of Great  Joy
There were 
so many 
individuals, 
volunteer 
groups and 
performers 
who shared 
their time and 
talents during 
the Christmas 
season.  
Heartfelt 
thanks to all 
for bringing so 
much joy!

Holly Jolly 
Apartment Activities 

The December calendar gave apartment folks many 
opportunities for fun times together.  There was a Holiday 
Bake-Off, an Ugly Christmas Sweater Party with hilarious 
games, a competitive trivia contest and a lovely trip to see 
Christmas lights and enjoy supper at Culvers.  Both Senior and 
Main Street Apartments hosted beautiful parties to celebrate 
the Season and the dear friendships fostered over the year.

15 Years - Cyndi T., Ewa V.

10 Years - Heidi S.  

5 Years - Bette Lou E., Tom R., Melinda S.

Residents and family members often ask how they can make a gift to All Saints in honor or in memory of a loved one, or 
to show appreciation to staff for the excellent care they provide.  Three tax-deductible options are available:

Family Heritage Program – Donors can give a gift to specific areas of focus, and those gifts will be recognized on the 
Family Heritage Program donor wall in the Main Street Rotunda. For more information, please contact Administrator 
Heidi Stringham at hstringham@elderspan.com or 608-827-2990.

Gifts to a Specific Neighborhood Residence – Donors can give a gift to a specific residence in order to show appreciation 
to staff members or directly impact resident programming.  For more information, please contact the Administrator or 
Property Manager of the residence.

All Saints Chapel Fund – Donors can give a gift to help cover costs associated with the All Saints chapels, such as 
communion supplies and priest stipends.  For more information, please contact Senior Apartments Property Manager 
Michelle Naegle at mnaegle@elderspan.com or 608-827-2222.

Charitable Giving Options at All Saints Neighborhood
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If you need to update your address or know of someone who could benefit from our newsletter,  
please call the above number or email info@allsaintsneighborhood.org.

(1)	 �Duplex Cottages

(2)	 �Hillside Estates

(3)	 Senior Apartments

(4)	� Main Street Apartments

(5)	 �Main Street and Chapel

(6)	� Assisted Living

(7)	 Memory Care 

(8)	 Hillpoint Park

All Saints Retirement Center Inc. 
8202 Highview Drive 
Madison, WI 53719


